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By email:  
planning.policy@cherwell-dc.gov.uk Our reference: 1218 

9 September 2015 

Dear Mr Masseri, 

Re: Neighbourhood Area Application – Weston on the Green 

Thank you for inviting the Marine Management Organisation (MMO) to comment on the 
above consultation. I can confirm that the MMO has no comments to submit in relation to 
this consultation as Weston on the Green Neighbourhood Area Application is not within 
our remit. Therefore, can I please ask that you remove MMO from you list of consultees for 
future reviews of this type. 

If you have any questions or need any further information please just let me know. More 
information on the role of the MMO can be found on our website www.gov.uk/mmo  

Yours sincerely, 

Adam Kennedy 
Assurance Officer 

Email: consultations@marinemanagement.org.uk 




















	Marine Management Organisation 09-09-2015
	Scottish and Southern Energy 12-09-2015
	Anglian Water 15-09-2015
	Natural England 23-09-2015
	Highways England 30-09-2015
	Historic England 02-10-2015



